
 

      
 

 
August 16, 2023 
 
To: Valued Abbott Nutrition Customer 
Subject: Abbott Inventory Update: 8-fl. oz. Abbott Adult Oral Nutrition products 
 
Dear Patient: 
 
Abbott is committed to providing you with the nutrition products you need to manage your 
health. When we are unable to do so, we provide additional information so that you can make 
informed decisions together with your healthcare provider to find an alternative product.   
 
As a valued user of our products, we want to let you know that we are forecasting a period of 
low inventory or out-of-stock for our 8-fl. oz. Adult Oral Nutrition products. We offer our 
sincere apologies for this current inventory situation and the inconvenience it may cause. 
Please talk with your healthcare professional or home enteral nutrition formula supplier to 
understand product availability and secure a temporary alternative option, if needed.   
 
For questions about Abbott’s nutrition products, please contact our Customer Service team at 
1-800-227-5767.  
 
Sincerely,     
 

 
 
Matt Beebe 
Divisional Vice President and General Manager, Therapeutic Nutrition 
Abbott 


